
Dear editor and reviewer 

Re: Manuscript ID: 61192 and Title: Imaging presentation and postoperative 

recurrence of peliosis hepatis: A case report 

Thank you for your letter and the reviewer’s comments concerning our manuscript 

entitled “Imaging presentation and postoperative recurrence of peliosis hepatis: A 

case report”. The comments are valuable and very helpful. We have read through 

comments carefully and have made corrections. Based on the instructions provided in 

your letter, we uploaded the file of the revised manuscript. Revisions in the text are 

shown using red highlight for additions. The responses to the reviewer's comments are 

marked in red and presented following. 

We would love to thank you for allowing us to resubmit a revised copy of the 

manuscript and we highly appreciate your time and consideration. 

Sincerely. 

Jun-hui Chen 

Reviewer #1: 

Q1. All lesions should be indicated with arrow in Figure 3B. 

Response：We are grateful for the suggestion. As suggested by the reviewer, we have 

added more details for multiple recurrent lesions of peliosis hepatis (Page 12 of 

Revised Manuscript). Then we provide the original pictures using PowerPoint with all 

arrows and text portions that can be reprocessed. 

Besides, we found a flaw of the paper in the revision process, which had been 

corrected and shown a red highlight (Page 2 of Revised Manuscript). 


